

9 May 2024

Dear Resident,

## Important Announcement: Extension of OHMCID Term

We are pleased to inform you that the term of the Oakwood | Hughenden | Meadows Community Improvement District (OHMCID) has been extended from 1 July 2024 to 30 June 2029. This decision was officially approved by the City Council, as confirmed in their minutes dated 27 March 2024 (Item no. C 70/03/24). The official document can be referred to on the OHMCID website under Documents/City of Cape Town/General or by visiting https://ohmcid.co.za/cct.html.

This extension will allow us to continue our efforts in enhancing and maintaining the quality of life within our community. The OHMCID remains committed to serving the needs of our residents and improving the overall environment and amenities in our area.

Should you have any questions or require further information regarding this approval, please do not hesitate to reach out to info@ohmcid.co.za.

Thank you for your continued support and participation in making Oakwood, Hughenden, and Meadows a great place to live.

Sincerely,

Anzette van Staden Chairperson, OHMCID